

CITY OF AMESBURY IN THE YEAR TWO THOUSAND TWENTY ONE

SPONSORED BY: Kassandra Gove, Mayor BILL No. 2021-147

At the meeting of the Amesbury City Council held on December 7, 2021 the following action was taken:

An Order to request the City Council vote to increase the exemption amount of qualified applicants.

Summary: On an annual basis, the City Council must vote to decide if the City of Amesbury shall increase the exemption amount of qualified applicants under the provisions of M.G.L.

Be it Ordered by the City Council of the City of Amesbury assembled, and by the authority of the same as follows:

That the City Council vote that the City of Amesbury increase the exemption amount of qualified applicants under the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 59, Section 5, Clause 17D, Clause 22 through 22E, Clause 37A, Clause 41C by 100% as provided by Chapter 73, Section 4 of the Acts of 1986 as amended by Chapter 126 of the Acts of 1988.

Councilor Stanganelli moved to accept bill 2021-147 as presented and he was seconded by Councilor Wheeler. A roll call vote was taken and the motion passed unanimously (9 present).

Witness my hand and seal for the City of Amesbury this 10th day of December, 2021

City Clerk

Mayor

Date